

Millbrook Primary School & Pre-School

Worsley Road Freshbrook Swindon. SN5 8NU.

Tel: 01793 872800

Headteacher: Ms Karen Shawyer
Company Number 07728828

Monday 13th May 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 1 and 2 visit to Cotswold Country Park and Beach - Tuesday 9th July

To enhance our topic on 'A pirate's life for me' next term, we have arranged a trip to Cotswold Country Park and Beach on Tuesday 9th July.

Children will need to bring a snack and drinks. As all Key stage 1 children are entitled to Universal Free School Meals, a packed lunch, which will include a cheese roll, will be provided. If you prefer to provide your own packed lunch please tick the relevant box on ParentPay.

Children should wear suitable park/ beach clothing (e.g. shorts and t-shirt - one that covers their shoulders). Please apply sun cream before school and ensure your child is wearing a hat. Hopefully we will have glorious sunshine for the day, but please make sure that your child is dressed appropriately for the weather (e.g. a waterproof coat if it is likely to rain).

The children will be playing in the park and taken in small groups, by an adult, to paddle in the lake from the beach. We will be providing **sun cream** for the children to use to top-up their sun cream throughout the day. If this is not suitable for your child's skin, please can you ensure they have their own sun cream labelled with their name. Please let your child's class teacher know if your child will require travel sickness medication. Please put the medication for the return journey in a named envelope and hand this to the class teacher on the day.

The coach will be leaving school at 9.00am, returning in time for the end of the school day.

To cover the cost of the trip we need to ask for a contribution of £12.50 per child. This will include an ice cream. If insufficient funds are received, the trip may have to be cancelled. Payments and parental consent and lunch arrangements for this trip should be made on ParentPay.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Thompson (on behalf of the Year 1 / 2 team)











